
 
 
 

HELEN WILY PRIZE 
 
 
 

The Helen Wily Prize was established in 2010 by the New Zealand Federation of 
Graduate Women (Canterbury Branch Trust Board) in memory of Helen Wily and to 
recognize a woman studying in the mathematical sciences. 

 
 

1. The prize shall be known as the Helen Wily Prize. 
 
 

2. One prize shall be awarded annually to a female student for excellence in the 
mathematical sciences or, at the discretion of Te Kura Pāngarau | School of 
Mathematics and Statistics, two students may share the prize. 

 
 

3. The prize shall be awarded annually by the Council of Te Whare Wānanga o 
Waitaha | University of Canterbury on the recommendation of the Tumuaki, Te 
Kura Pāngarau | Head of the School of Mathematics and Statistics in 
consultation with the School’s Scholarships Committee. 

 
 

4. Enrolment in mathematical sciences at 300 or 400 level shall be deemed to 
be an application for the prize. 

 
 

NOTE: The current value of the prize is $500. 
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